



November 2005

In this issue you will find a handy calendar of Birthdays, Meetings and Events. There will be one in each issue.

We need 1 more!!

I need one man to step up to the plate and pay your dues. There are 8 of you. Is there one guy among you 8 that are left that can help us out? I have been asking you to get your dues in for 4 months; made phone calls, sent E-mails, etc. If you have been unable to pay your dues because of a hardship of some kind (illness, financial problems, etc.), please contact the Post Chaplain, Mike Dennerlein at 226-2123.

Thanks!!

Barbara wanted me to thank everyone who has sent back any info that needed updating. She appreciates it. Also, Happy birthday Joe Ryan (October) Barb says she is sorry for not getting it on the calendar.

REMINDER

Christmas party reservations need to be returned to me by November 30th. There are no exceptions.

Sinapi's is located next to the Celebrity Diner (formerly Olympic North) Rte 52/376 next to the Royal Inn. Parking is behind or in front of the hotel. The entrance is on the side of the diner and is Handicap accessible.

Those wishing to take advantage of the 4 hr open bar are encouraged to also take advantage of the fact that there is a hotel right next door. Don't drive. The number for the hotel is 845-227-7700.

NOVEMBER MEETING HAS BEEN MOVED

The November meeting has been moved to the 15th due to elections and they will be upstairs that night, not downstairs as normal. Still 8pm.

The date of the Auxiliary meeting remains the same. It will be held at the home of the unit President.

NOTICE

In keeping with our Post By-laws, notice is hereby given that at the meeting on November 15th, a vote will be taken on whether or not to approve changes to the Constitution and By-laws for Post 1758. The ones we have now date to 1949.